
Diners can enjoy a meal  that will
benefit Sarah’s House
Catholic Charities’ Sarah’s House in Fort Meade will  benefit from a fundraising
event at Remomo’s restaurant in Arundel Mills Mall in Hanover May 16, simply by
enjoying a meal between 5 and 9 p.m.

Twenty percent of each person’s bill will be dedicated to the transitional housing
program for the homeless, said Angela Murray, a spokeswoman for Sarah’s House.
“Simply tell your server that you are there for the Sarah’s House fundraiser, then
leave a copy of your receipt with the Sarah’s House representative at Remomo’s,”
Ms. Murray said.

For  more  information  about  the  fundraising  event,  call  Sarah’s  House  at
410-551-7722.
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